
LEATHERHEAD AMD DISTRICT LOCAL HISTORY SOCIETY

LETTER 3/64,

Dear Member
The next Meeting of the Society will be held in 

the Reeves Room, St. Nicholas Hall, opposite Leatherhead 
Church, on Thursday June 4th when Mrs. E, Taylor will give 
a talk entitled "In search of a Grandfather in Finland". This 
talk will be illustrated with slides of the latter Country 
and relates an adventure in Genealogy. Mrs. Taylor will 
begin at 8. 15 p.m.

Prior to this at 8. p.m. a Special Meeting of 
the Society will be held in accordance with a decision at 
the Annual General Meeting and the following Resolutions 
will be put

1. That Rule 6 shall, so far only as it 
imposes any limitation on the re-election 
of the Chairman of the Society, be 
suspended for such a time as the present 
Chairman is willing to stand for annual 
re-election.

2. That the re-election of Mr. A.T.Ruby as 
Chairman of the Society at the Annual 
General Meeting held on 20th March 1964 
be and the same is hereby confirmed.

Members are asked to take Formal Notice of the 
intention to hold this Meeting.

J.G.W, Lewarae
69 Cobham Road, 
Fetcham, Surrey.


